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O  R  P  

By Sharon Marburger 

The October Rock Party was hosted by Ed and Pat Dvorak at their Dorchester home on Saturday, October 7 at 
3:00 p.m. Always looking for a good rock time, the Marburgers showed up promptly at 3; and others slowly trickled 
in as the afternoon wore on. I was able to get some good lapidary time, cutting 5 stones while at the party. 

Ed and Pat provided hamburger soup, chili, and pie. Some other foods were chips, finger sandwiches, rolls, more 
pie, apple pudding, and salad. I know I have forgotten some items, but it was all delicious! 

After eating, some worked on lapidary and some watched the painful Nebraska football game. Those of us 
working on lapidary had a great time—I can’t say the same for the others. 

If you get the chance, try attending a rock party. They are lots of fun and you might just learn something new. 

Corey giving Ja-zeil a lesson on the Genie. The end product was amazing! (photo by Sharon M.) 

Two of the stones Sharon cut. 
Montana agate 


